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Dear parents and carers,

| would like to welcome everyone back for the last half term of school. Unfortunately, yesterday we had to
close a bubble due to a case of COVID 19. The children in this bubble will be able to access remote learning
from Monday. This is an unfortunate event and this may continue to happen from time to time. As a school
we are still managing this pandemic as we have always done with all classes working in bubbles so we keep
the year groups separated. We expect this to continue for some time and will maintain all measures
necessary until we are advised otherwise. | would like to thank all the families, children and staff for
following these measures in and around school so we can keep everyone safe.

Next week is assessment week for all the children. The staff are excited to see how well the children will
do. For your child to do well it is important that they arrive to school in plenty of time (doors to school
open at 8.35am) and not to miss any days next week. Children who are at school every day and are on time
make the best progress. The class who are self-isolating will complete their tests when they return to
school.

I would like to welcome two new members of staff who have started with us this week. Miss Novak is now
working in EYFS supporting Miss Gleave. She joins the school with lots of experience and she is excited to
be here and to make a difference for your children at Primet Primary. Mrs Greenwood is joining the
Welfare Team and she also comes with lots of experience in schools. She is excited to be part of our great
lunchtime team, helping and caring for the children during their lunchtime break. On Monday next week
there will be another advert for a Welfare position so if you are interested in joining the staff at Primet
Primary please enquire at the office.

Primet Primary will soon be providing after school child care for our pupils. This will be organised in a
similar way to breakfast club and will be available from 3.10pm to 5.10pm starting on Monday 6"
September 2021. There will be a cost, to be confirmed, but this addition to our provision at school will
enable us to provide more support to our whole school community. Letters for this will go out before the
end of term to see which days you may require childcare.

As you may be aware, one of our school families has suffered a bereavement this week. Our thoughts are
with the family at this difficult time for them and we are available to help and support in any way we can.
Many members of our school community have expressed their condolences and offered support and we
are grateful as ever to be part of such a caring whole school community.

Thank you for your continued support and we are always available to speak with every day at school.
Yours sincerely

Christopher Holmes
Headteacher

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



